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IPIA Welcomes New Assistant Director 

 

The International Packaged Ice Association (IPIA) is pleased to announce that Melissa Convery 

has been hired as the new Assistant Director. 

 

Ms. Convery has a wealth of experience in communications, social media, project management, 

and more.  She was previously employed as a Project Manager with Suncoast Meetings & 

Events, the IPIA’s meeting and event planning company, where she worked closely with the 

IPIA and its members. 

 

Ms. Convery began serving as Assistant Director on Monday, January 11, 2021. 
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